In response to the growing public health concern of suicide, particularly among young people,
TAU’s Office of Student Services and Development will hold a Training of Trainers on RACE
Against Suicide on April 17-18, 2023, in collaboration with the Unilab Foundation.

This initiative, supported by the IDEAS Challenge Grant of ELIA, aims to strengthen the
capacity of TAU’s Guidance Counselors and Student Services leaders in addressing suicide
cases. Aligned with SDG 3 (Good Health and Well-being) and SDG 17 (Partnerships for the
Goals), this training underscores TAU’s commitment to mental health and sustainable
development.



